
Edward Eugene Radford
May 7, 1941 ~ Dec. 15, 2022

Ed Radford and I were in the fourth grade together at Mound Fort Elementary School, where we were friends. After

that we both moved, and we didn't renew our friendship again until we attended Ogden High School. Ed was

always a good friend and a good person. He was kind, generous, trustworthy, helpful, friendly, understanding, and

a man of outstanding character. He will be missed by everyone in his class at Ogden High, and by everyone else

who were fortunate enough to know him.

    - robert greenwell

12/26/2022 Judy, Rich, Robyn and family, When we read the stunning news of Ed’s passing in the Tribune on

Christmas Eve, Ann and I were so sad! We had no idea that he was in such danger to his health. We grieve for you

and with you! Our long and enduring friendship has been such a blessing and comfort to us. Wonderful memories

flood our minds dating back to Sweden, the University of Utah, college roommates, dating fun, pine view outings,

our marriage events, growth of our kids, family occasions, and sharing similar careers. You both are so loved and

cherished, what will we do without him? Memories will have to do! Our most sincere and deeply felt condolences to

you all! We will be in touch. Dick and Ann Eastlyn

    - Richard and Ann Eastlyn

We send our heartfelt sympathies to you and your family. Jean was so happy to have run into the two of you

recently at the mall. Ed was a remarkable businessman, and we shared wonderful experiences in the mortgage

banking business. He will be sorely missed. Until we meet again. May God‘s peace be with you at this tender time.

    - Mark & Jean Stevens


